
Boosters meetings
are monthly on
Tuesdays at 7pm in
the Media Center.

August 13..................January 14
September 10............February 11
October 8..................March 10
November 12............April 4
December 10.............May 12

We support the students, staff and
community! Join us, join the fun!

Help is urgently needed! Please
click here to volunteer or contact John
Williams at 312-520-8489 or via email
at ninefiftysix@outlook.com.

It's fun and easy and a great way to
support the Conant Community.

Get Your Grill On!
We need your help manning our grill
concessions at our 4 home football
games: 9/6, 9/13, 10/11, 10/18. Shifts
are from 4:30-6:30pm and 7-9pm.

We need at least 3 more people
per shift for our home opener
THIS Friday!

4:30-6:30pm OR
7:00-9:00pm

No selling required - come help us grill,
wrap and serve our hot food options -
including last year's locally renowned
#1 High School Concessions Burger!

Cougar Crazies Shirts
On Sale NOW!

Parents and Staff - the Conant Boosters have you covered - or at least we've got your
kids' backs at three of the upcoming home football games!

9/20: Everyone wears camo

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2890624/false#/invitation
mailto:ninefiftysix@outlook.com


9/27: Everyone wears red
10/18: Everyone wears pink

Order any or all of the above shirts through the Conant Boosters website or via this
order form.

ORDERS DUE 9/8! Shirts will be available for pick-up at the Cougar Corner spirit
store before the 9/20 "Camo Out" game.

Buy all three for $30 or see below for individual pricing.
Camo: $15
Red: $10
Pink: $10

Savers Fundraiser is
September 13, 2019

Donate your unwanted clothes,
books, blankets, sheets, shoes,
etc to Conant Boosters through
our Savers fundraiser. You
bring us your items in
bags/boxes and we'll deliver to
Savers and earn some
awesome cash for Boosters!

Friday 9/13: in the parking lot
before the varsity football
game

Saturday 9/14: in the parking
lot from 8am-noon

We earned roughly $1,000 last
year - let's do it again!

Thank you for your support!

https://www.conantboosters.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14rc78hjwXEwkDwiOJncV9IQz3JwLlwtC/view


The Conant Craft Fair
Is Early This Year!

It's our 40th year and we'll have more than 250 booths throughout the main level of
the school! Come on out and support this amazing fundraiser (we raised close to
$20,000 last year).

We also have many volunteer shifts available if you can spare some time to help.

Friday, September 27: set-up from 6-9pm
Saturday, September 28: 2-3 hour shifts from 6am-6pm

Click on this link for the sign-ups page to pick your shift. Or you can contact Tracy
Gebhardt via email or phone at 847 619-3992.

We have great raffle and door prizes and food available at our concessions stand (you
can volunteer here too).

Contact Us:
 ConantBoosters@gmail.com or www.ConantBoosters.com

Follow Us
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https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2890714/false#/invitation
mailto:tntgeb@aol.com
mailto:ConantBoosters@gmail.com
http://www.conantboosters.com
https://www.facebook.com/Conant-High-School-Boosters-428179860699737/
http://www.twitter.com/conant_boosters

